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Fall Update 
THS Counselors have been busy with schedule 
changes, assisting parents, orienting new students, 
and meeting with students. 

Each quarter the counselors will be sending out a 
newsletter to parents and staff to provide helpful 
information on what is currently happening in the 
counseling offices. As School Counselors wrap up 
meeting with students and families new to THS and 
help students setting into their schedules we invite 
you to view this quarter.  

 

ATTENTION SENIORS!!!!! 

FAFSA  

 

Applications for Federal Student Aid are available 
starting ​October 1st​.  See the helpful videos to 
learn how to create an ID and how to complete the 
application.  
How to create an FSA ID: 
https://youtu.be/RcDs0ugsZzI​ (ID) 
How to complete your FAFSA: 
https://youtu.be/CwQUUO0v-j4​ (completing fafsa) 

 
Calendar  

SEPTEMBER 

Create FAFSA ID in order to apply 10/1 

18th- School Picture Day 

20th- SADD Meeting during Homeroom 

21st- Registration Deadline for October ACT 

24th- United States Navy Lunch Visit 

25th- United States Marines Lunch Visit 

26th- United States National Guard Lunch Visit 

28th- Homecoming Parade and game 

29th- Homecoming Dance 

 

 

OCTOBER 

1st- FAFSA Application Available 

2nd- CTE Community Meeting TPC 6:30 pm 

8th- United States Navy Lunch Visit 

9th- United States Marines Lunch Visit 

10th- United States National Guard Lunch Visit 

11th- Newman University Homeroom Visit 

15th- United States Navy Lunch Visit 

17th- Accuplacer Test in Chieftain Room 8:00 am  

Parent Teacher Conferences 12-4pm & 5-8pm 

18th- College & Career Fair 4-8pm East Gym 

Parent Teacher Conferences 4-8pm  

19th- NO SCHOOL 

22nd- United States Navy Lunch Visit 

23rd- United States Marines Lunch Visit 

24th United States National Guard Lunch Visit 

29th- United States Navy Lunch Visit 

 

 

https://youtu.be/RcDs0ugsZzI
https://youtu.be/CwQUUO0v-j4


KU School of Engineering: 
Open House 

Date:​ Saturday, Sept. 29th  
Time:​ 8 AM - NOON 
Why:​ Interact with current students, faculty and 
staff. Learn abotu financial aid, scholarships, majors 
offered, the honors program.  Also tour student 
housing and state-or-the-art engineering facilities.  . 
  
If you ​interested​, please use 
https://engr.ku.edu/engineering-open-house​ ​, for a 
detailed schedule of events, as well as a link to 
register.​Registration is mandatory due to parking 
restrictions that day, due to the homecoming 
football game.​ ​Registration closes on Monday, 
September 24​th​ at 8AM. 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

A nonprofit organization with the mission to 
increase the number of outstanding low income 
students who attend leading colleges and to support 
them to achieve success in college and beyond.  WE 
PROVIDE OPPORTUNITIES to high achieving, 
low-income students to help them understand that 
an education at a top college is possible. WE’VE 
HELPED THOUSANDS of students gain 
admission with scholarships or excellent financial 
aid to our college partners.  
CONNECT WITH US Online: 
www.questbridge.org  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WASHBURN TECH  

2019 SPRING SEMESTER 

ENROLLMENT 

 

If you are interested in applying to Washburn second 

semester for the CNA program you need to complete the 

application.  

 

https://www2-prod.washburn.edu/wit/index.php  

 

They require the accuplacer or the workkeys test   and also 

require a high school transcript. To request your transcript 

you'll need to complete the form on our website to request a 

transcript.  

 

https://emartin21.wixsite.com/chieftaincounselors/about-u

s  

 
 
 

ATTENTION JUNIORS!!!!! 

PSAT/NMSQT  
 
The Preliminary SAT/National Merit 
Scholarship Qualifying Test (PSAT/NMSQT) is 
a standardized test administered by the 
College Board and by the National Merit 
Scholarship Corporation (NMSC) in the United 
States. 
 
The test will be administered ​October 10th​.   
We will take the first 25 students. ​Sign up in the 
East Office.  You must have your money to 
reserve your spot.  The test costs $16.00. 
Checks can be made out to THS.   
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